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December 1993
TO: DIRECTOR OF DIVISION OF RECORD AND REPORTING
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
101 EAST GAINES ST. -
TALLAHASSEE, FL 323990870 RESTAIT=S &

We, the undersigned residents of SL. George Island, petition the Public Service
Commission to deny a certificate for a waste water treatment plant for the Resort
Village in St George Plantation. The area in quiestion is the most environmentally
sensitive area on the island, and is an area suhiect to flooding which presents a
threat to Apalachicola Bay. The area in question is in the heart of a low-density
residential community, and the plant in question is intended 1o facilitate a high-
density development. Water supplies for the island are already al a critical level,
particularly for fire fighting needs. We respectfully request that you deny this
request because of the dangers cited above to the community, lo the environment,
and the health and safety of the public.

THANK YOU!
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